
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission meeting 
Monday, October 6, 2008 

 
Present: Maryanne Genovese, Co-Chair 
  Guy Pipolo 
  Patricia Radogna 
  Steve Scarangella 
  Rosanne Aresty 
  Dave Trizano, Co Chair 
 
Absent:  Manny Enes 
  Craig Casterella 
 
Excused: Randy Robinowitz, Trustee Liaison 
  Jean Wurzburger 
 
Also present: Recreation Superintendent, Rosanne Saracino 
  Luis Quiros, WESCOP 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:35 pm. by Commissioner Dave Trizano.   
 
Wednesday, September 3, 2008 Recreation and Parks Commission minutes were unanimously 
approved by Commissioner Steve Scarangella and seconded by Commissioner Pat Radogna. 
 
Superintendent Rosanne Saracino reviewed her September 08 Superintendent’s update with the 
Commission.  She talked about the Day Camp meeting she had with Lenny and Dr. Mustich.  
Commissioner Guy Pipolo spoke about what was reviewed at the meeting.  He said a suggestion was 
made to use/convert the garage/barn next to the school and possibly using the house next to the 
school for the camp offices.  It would have to be renovated completely in order to be occupied.  A 
suggestion was made to get Assistant Village Manager, Rob Yamuder involved.  Supt. Rosanne 
Saracino was asked to call Trustee Liaison Randy Robinowitz and work together on this . 
 
Day Camp Fees for 2009 will be discussed at the November Commission meeting.  It will be on the 
agenda. 
 
Beach and Parking Fees for 2009 were discussed.    Supt. Rosanne Saracino noted that we didn’t raise 
the Beach fees for 2008.  We raised them in 2007 only.  A suggestion was made to change the 
individual pass to $30 and a family pass to $60.00.  Daily fees would be $3.50 for an adult and $2.00 
per child for the daily fee.  Parking permit fees would be raised to $25 for resident and $50 for non-
resident.  Daily parking rates will be $4 for daily parking on weekdays and $6 for weekends and 
holidays.  Commissioner Steve Scarangella made a motion to approve, Commissioner Pat Radogna 
seconded.   
 
Permits were reviewed:  Mr. Quiros asked to use the pavilion for a fundraiser on Tuesday, November 
11 from 7-9:30 pm.  The fee would be a $75 donation with a separate $100 refundable deposit.  He 
will give us a Certificate of Insurance.  The Commission unanimously agreed to approve this permit.  
Mr. Quiros would be responsible for opening and closing the building that night since it’s Veteran’s 
Day and no activities are scheduled that evening.   
 
Supt. Saracino briefly discussed the Sailing program for Summer 2009. 
 



The Parking Booth issue was discussed.    The Commission would like Supt. Rosanne Saracino to 
send a letter reminding Village Manager Lenny Verrastro that the Parking Booth should be a Police 
Issue. 
 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 5 at 6:30pm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Karen Ramos 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 


